i1 thank you for your letter of the
2nd instant and for the kind wishes extended therein.

I hope that it will be possidle for
Professor Smith and one or two other representatives
0f the University to be with you at your annusl
meeting on Januasry 15th, when some way may be found
of bemefitting the University inm Ottawa.

like, if possible, to
carry out the recu ntained in the resolution
0f your Society, wt 3 duly passed to me by
Hr. ldcLenman, and 3 ] Professor Smith to
write you direct rega: ng arrangements.

Most cordially reciprocating your
good wishes, I am,




